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PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE  

The City of Statham has tentatively adopted a millage rate which will require an increase in 

property taxes by 5.44% for the 2025 tax year.  

 

All concerned citizens are invited to public hearings on this tax increase to be held on Tuesday, 

June 10th at 9:00 a.m. at Statham Community Center, 336 Jefferson St., Statham, Georgia 30666.  

Times and places of additional public hearings on this tax increase are Tuesday, June 10th at 6:00 

p.m. and Tuesday, June 17th at 6:30 p.m.  

The tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 6.75 mills, a decrease of 0.01 from the 2024 

millage rate and an increase of 0.358 over the rollback rate. Without this tentative tax increase, the 

millage rate would be no more than 6.402 mills. The proposed tax increase for a home with a fair 

market value of $250,000 is approximately $34.80 and the approximate tax increase for a non-

homestead property with a fair market value of $325,000 is $45.24.  

 

The City will set the millage rate at the Regular Meeting on Tuesday, June 17th at 6:30 p.m. at 

Statham Community Center, 336 Jefferson St., Statham, Georgia 30666. The five-year tax and 

levy history will be published no less than 14 days prior to its adoption.  
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